
October 2015 Newsletter

Fall Workshop Update
The workshop is fast approaching!
Thank you to everyone who donated
their time and effort to help us
prepare and promote this workshop.
We are very excited to learn from
Sherman Hines, and hope you’ll join
us!
Friday, Oct 2 will feature a picture
presentation of Sherman’s best work,
and should prove interesting to
everyone.

 

Sunday, Oct 4 will be opportunity to
work in the field under the tutelage of
Mr. Hines.

  

  

  



Saturday, Oct 3 will feature lessons
on the theme “Expand Your Vision”.

More details may be found on-line
at whitehorsephotoclub.ca

The 2015/2016 Calendar may be downloaded here.

Upcoming Events
Tuesday, October 6 at Epic Pizza in Riverdale 7PM After an
exhausting yet fulfilling weekend of Expanding Your Vision, what better
way to refresh oneself than with Pizza/Pics/Pints! This pay your-own-way
event will offer members, many of whom are new this year, a casual
setting in which to learn more about each other. Significant others
welcome!
Tuesday, October 20 at CGC The next assignment is “The Colour…?”.
Each photographer should pick one colour, and make up to six
photographs incorporating that colour. How to choose? Close your eyes,
and imagine a field of flowers. Or fling open your closet doors; what do
you see as the predominant colour in your wardrobe? If you live in a
monochrome house, pick the complementary colour.

Specifications for submission may be found on the club website.

Assignment: “Best of Summer"

A fantastic turn-out for our first assignment of the year, the open-
topic “Best of Summer”. In total, we viewed 98 images, plus one video

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

http://whitehorsephotoclub.ca/activities/workshops/
http://whitehorsephotoclub.ca/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/WPC-2015-2016-Calendar.pdf
https://color.adobe.com/create/color-wheel/?base=2&rule=Complementary&selected=0&name=My%20Color%20Theme&mode=rgb&rgbvalues=0.29758162390786086,0.7,0.22286085365188205,0.24094147115172293,1,0.09999999999999998,0.15660163461302545,1,0,0.7,0,0.5071236400614225,1,0,0.7244623429448893&swatchOrder=0,1,2,3,4
http://whitehorsephotoclub.ca/documents/image-sizing/


taken from a drone. (See, we are a tolerant bunch, and accepting of this
‘moving pictures’ fad!) A selection of images has been posted on our
Facebook and website pages. Please check them out and
Like/Comment/Share!

Celebration of Nature 2015
The club participates in several
competitions each year, and the first
on the calendar is Celebration of
Nature.

This competition is open to all clubs in
British Columbia and the Yukon.
Individual entries are not accepted.

"Each club is invited to submit up
to eight images of our natural
world.  All images must be free of
 any signs of man's impact and
must not include any domestic
animals or feature any cultivated or
invasive plants."

 Technical details for submission are
provided in this document  but in a
nutshell: sRGB, 1400x1050 pixels

A selection meeting will be scheduled
in November (likely either the 7th or
8th), where club members may submit
up to two images for consideration.
Through member voting, eight will be
selected for submission to the
competition.

Deadline for club submissions is
November 13, 2015.

Want to know more about the Whitehorse Photo Club?
 http://www.whitehorsephotoclub.ca or on Facebook

  

  

  

  

http://whitehorsephotoclub.ca/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/CNP2015_Flyer__Digital_Specs_Rev.pdf
http://www.whitehorsephotoclub.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/WhitehorsePhotographyClub

